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Bailey, Heather

From: Samantha Crownover < >
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 12:07 PM
To: Bailey, Heather
Subject: ULI

Good morning,  
 
Just read the news about the ULI development.  Seems like it’s a good fit preserving some of the more 
significant historical elements of the current Centre Seven building, which in general is pretty dysfunctional. 
 
As a former downtown resident and president of the Madison Trust for Historic Preservation, I applaud this 
sensitive revitalization of the Square.  
 
Hope you and yours are well,  
 
Warmly,  
 
Samantha & Bruce Crownover 

.  
Madison, WI 53705 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 




